
Ya know I’ve been thinking…
A dangerous pastime. I know…

My daughters would be able to tell you the whos, whats, whys
and whens of the beginning words of this blog. Something we do
quite often is quote movies that fit the situation we are in.
It is amazing the number of really good movie quotes you can
fit into a daily conversation.

Anyway, I’ve been thinking. It could be a good way to get me
in trouble, or just a good way to keep me up all night.
Actually I fell asleep much earlier this evening while reading
a book. I guess the house was just too quiet. I had to get up
to make sure my alarm was set for the morning, so here I am
wide awake.

I’ve been thinking about this coming year. My youngest will be
graduating High School. Sometimes it seems like yesterday I
was meeting her when she got off the Kindergarten bus. So very
many things have happened since then. Graduations, marriages,
deaths, births, have happened. I guess life has happened. Not
always what we like, but it is what we get.

Both daughters have been out of the house this week. The
youngest  left  Sunday  afternoon,  and  the  older  left  early
Monday morning. So I have had time to think. Many things have
entered this head of mine and I am ruminating on them even as
I write this. Maybe more thoughts will form, while others fade
away. I’m never sure on this.

Good night..
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